
 

Safeway Transportation is committed to providing safe and reliable transportation 

for Park Forest District 163. 

Your child’s safety is our number one priority! 

 

Safeway has been a family run transportation business for over 25 years. We take pride in 

our safety and security measures which ensure a safe journey for all students. We make 

certain that every driver meets all state driving requirements and is put through rigorous 

driving tests before being certified to drive a Safeway vehicle.  

We understand that change can make people nervous, especially when it involves your 

student. Rest assured that we are dedicated to making this transportation change a smooth 

transition for the schools, the parents and the students.  

Your Matteson Safeway Team is excited for the opportunity to serve the Park Forest District. 

We are looking forward to exceeding all your expectations for your students’ transportation 

needs.  

Thank you for your support and please don’t hesitate to contact the Matteson Team if you 

have any concerns or questions. Our office number is 708-552-1026. Let’s have a great 

school year! 

 

Sincerely,  

Kristie Guido 

General Manager Matteson Location 

 

 

 


